
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
August 13, 2013     
 
 
Jonathan Kopp 
City of Walnut Ridge 
1609 Holly Street 
Walnut Ridge, AR  72476 
 
RE: City of Walnut Ridge; Permit No. AR0046566 
 Compliance Schedule Advisory Letter 
  
 
Dear Mr. Kopp: 
 
Please be advised that the facility will need to submit the following compliance schedules prior to the 
date listed below.   
 

Schedule Event Description Schedule Event Comments 
Schedule 

Date 
Achieve Final Compliance With 
Emission or Discharge Limits  

Submit report of achieved 
compliance with the effluent 
limitations. 

08/31/2013 

 
Please be advised that, if the City of Walnut Ridge does not submit the required compliance 
scheduled progress report, appropriate enforcement actions could be considered to obtain a copy of 
the required compliance schedule.  The facilities diligence and punctuality submitting the required 
progress report prior to or on schedule would be greatly appreciative.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact my office at 501-682-0823 or via e-mail at 
suel@adeq.state.ar.us. 
   
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Suel  
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division 


